
 
 
 
 

 
 
   

P R O C L A M A T I O N 

  

 WHEREAS, The Florida Government Finance Officers Association is a professional association 
founded in 1937 and serves more than 3,300 professionals from state, county and city governments, school 
districts, colleges and universities, special districts and private firms; and   

 WHEREAS, the Charlotte County Board of County Commissioners, along with the Clerk of the 
Circuit Court and County Comptroller, Court Administration, Charlotte County Sheriff, State Attorney, Property 
Appraiser, Supervisor of Elections, Tax Collector and the City of Punta Gorda offices employ ninety-three (93) 
government finance professionals who are dedicated to being conscientious stewards of the county’s 
resources and providing timely, accurate and transparent financial reporting to the citizens of the county; and 

WHEREAS, Government Finance Professionals Week, sponsored by the FGFOA and 
all of its member governmental organizations, is a weeklong series of activities aimed at recognizing 
government finance professionals and the vital services that they provide to our state and our community; and 

 WHEREAS, during this week, government finance professionals throughout the State of Florida 
will be acknowledged for their hard work, dedication, and leadership.  
 
 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT PROCLAIMED that the week of March 18, 2024, shall be 
known in all of Charlotte County as  

 

Government Finance Professionals Week 
 
 

PASSED AND DULY ADOPTED this 12th day of March 2024 
 

                            BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
                            OF CHARLOTTE COUNTY, FLORIDA 

    
         By_______________________________ 
                                                          William G. Truex, Chairman 
ATTEST: 
 
 
__________________________                                                   APPROVED AS TO FORM:  
Roger D. Eaton, Clerk of Circuit 
Court and Ex-Officio Clerk to the  
Board of County Commissioners                              ____________________________________                                                 
                                             Hector Flores, County Administrator 


